
City of Santa Clara Fire Department: Alleged Animal Abuse 
 
Last week the City of Napa Police Department made an 
arrest of a person in Napa, Ca for animal cruelty.  
Over the last few days Santa Clara County Fire Department 
has received numerous comments of concern directly and 
via social media platforms. Please allow us to confirm that 
the firefighter involved in this issue is NOT employed by 
Santa Clara County Fire Department. 
The City of Santa Clara is not in Santa Clara County Fire 
Department's jurisdiction. 
Santa Clara County Fire Department also does not have any 
details about this topic. 
If you have any further questions or concerns about this 
matter please contact Santa Clara City Fire Department at 
408-615-4900. 
Thank you. 	


